
OTHS BOOSTER CLUB MEETING 

December 11, 2019 

President Julie Angus called the meeting to order with 14 members in attendance. The minutes for the November 
meeting were approved by Lori Graham and seconded by Ginny Phillips. The treasurer’s report was presented by 
Bill Vogel. The report was approved by Ginny Phillips and seconded by Sam Haage 
 
.CURRENT ADMINISTRATIVE REPORTS 
 
MEMBERSHIP (Ginny Phillips) Ginny reported that membership currently stands at 105 members.  We discussed 
updating the current alumni mailing list before membership applications are sent out for the 2020-21 school year. 
 
SPIRIT WEAR (Staci Horner, Tiffany Ditchfield) Tiffany & Staci reported the traffic was OK for the first 
Christmas sale held 12/6.  However, the ‘Square’ credit card processing tool would not work as there was no signal 
available in that particular location of the building.  The next Christmas sale will be on Friday 12/13 from 3-8:30pm. 

WEBSITE (Christy Ovanic) ohsboosterclub.org Christy reported that online payment for membership 
registration is now functional! She also reported that the link for ordering spirit wear online is also live.   

BASKETBALL 50/50 (Debbie Meyer) Debbie was not present however Julie noted that times are available to sell 
50/50 tickets during the home basketball games. 

STEAK DINNER (Julie Angus, Debbie Knoll) A casino night, “Take a Chance on the Pirates,” will be held 
Saturday March 14 at the Knights of Columbus (time TBD).  There will be a kickoff party on Friday January 31 at 
JJ’s (after the basketball game).   

OFFSEASON ADMINISTRATIVE REPORTS 

PIRATES INVADE THE BALLROOM (Heather Billings, Devon Henson) The event will be held Saturday 
September 12, 2020.  Heather reported applications are currently being accepted for student producers and stage 
crew. Applications for dancers will be available sometime in January. 

ATHLETIC DIRECTOR’S REPORT (Mike Cooper) Mike was not present.  Julie mentioned looking into 
updating the signage at the baseball field as well as at the bowling alley where those meets are held. 

QUILT FUNDRAISER 40 of the 200 available tickets have been sold.  The drawing will take place Friday 12/13 
during halftime of the boys varsity basketball game.   

GOLF OUTING will be held Saturday August 15, 2020 at Pine Hills GC.   

The meeting was adjourned and approved by Bill Vogel and seconded by Ginny Phillips. 
 
*The next meeting will be Wednesday January 8, 2020 at 7:00pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Debbie Heimsoth 
 

 

 

 


